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Vox Price Increase - Feed back
9th July 2020

Dear residents,

While this is in the first instance addressed to those residents in Phase 3 who have fibre
contracts with VOX, all other residents should take note of the unsympathetic attitude of VOX.

In my earlier communiqué on this subject I informed you that Garry Reed had passed all the
information I had sent him onto the MD of VOX and was expecting a call-back. He didn't call but
sent Garry a WhatsApp message informing him that the original promotion had ended, that VOX's
infrastructure supplier (Frogfoot (owned by VOX)) had increased its prices and that that VOX
was passing the increase on.

So, not much sympathy for the individual subscribers! All that Garry and T can recommend is that
you get out there and see what offers you can get from other suppliers! The fibre reticulation
for phase 3 is owned by Evergreen.

Chris Edwards has already done work on this and I'm sure he will be happy to share his results
with you;

Hennie du Preez,
ResCom chairman.
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